
TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
City of Fort Worth  •  5001 James Avenue, Suite 301  •  Fort Worth, Texas 76115

August 26, 2025

NOTICE OF PROPOSED HONORARY DESIGNATION

Existing intersections of Ramey Avenue at Robert Hughes Street and 
Fitzhugh Avenue at Robert Hughes Street 

The City of Fort Worth City Council will consider adopting a resolution making an honorary designation 
recognizing the positive contributions made to the City of Fort Worth by Shirley Knox Benton, by 
installing sign toppers at the intersections of Ramey Avenue and Robert Hughes Street and Fitzhugh 
Avenue and Robert Hughes Street, at the date and time indicated below:

September 16, 2025 at 6:00 pm in the City Council Chamber on the lobby level, 100 Fort Worth Trail.
 
If the resolution is adopted, the designation will be placed at the inter sections of Ramey Avenue and 
Robert Hughes Street and Fitzhugh Avenue and Robert Hughes Street. A map exhibit is attached, 
showing the locations of the proposed designation.

This notice is intended to inform abutting property owners and other interested parties of the proposed 
honorary designation and scheduled meeting. You are invited to attend the City Council meeting and 
express an opinion relative to the proposed designations on September 9, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.

This is not a summons to appear at the meeting. The process to sign up and speak can be found here 
How to appear or speak before City Council – Welcome to the City of Fort Worth (fortworthtexas.gov). 
If you cannot attend, you may submit your comments by email to marva.fuller-slider@fortworthtexas.gov 
or in writing to the Transportation and Public Works Department, Transportation Management Division, 
ATTN: Martin Phillips, Assistant Director, 5001 James Avenue, Suite 301, Fort Worth, Texas, 76115, 
prior to the hearing date.  All such statements received will be presented to the City Council for their 
consideration.

Additional information or inquiries may be directed to Martin Phillips at 817-392-7861.

Sincerely,

Martin Phillips
Assistant Director 
Transportation and Public Works
City of Fort Worth

Para obtener información en español, llame al 817-392-8759 o 
envíe un correo electrónico a Anna.Benavides@fortworthtexas.gov
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